
The Boy Friend 

 
Dear «NAME»: 
 
Congratulations! Because of your talent and effort in the audition process, as well 
as your dedication to theatre, you have been cast as «ROLE» in (YOUR HS)’s 
production of The Boy Friend.   
 
Please review the materials in this packet with your parents/guardians.  You will 
find a copy of the production contract, rehearsal rules, ticket order form, parent 
volunteer form, program messages form, and your rehearsal schedule for the 
month of January. Our first rehearsal is on Tuesday, January 19th, at 2:20pm in 
the chorus room/LGI.  The entire cast is called for a read-through of the script 
and a listen-through of the music.  Questions about roles, rehearsals, and the 
contents of this packet will be answered during this cast meeting. If you decide to 
commit to this production, please sign the production contract.  You will also 
need to have your parents/guardians sign the contract.   
 
If you decide that you cannot accept your role, please write, “I do not accept the 
role offered.” at the bottom of this letter, sign it, and place it in Mrs. Buesgen’s 
mail box prior to the first rehearsal.     
 
 
 

                                             Thank You, 
 

The Boy Friend Production Staff 


